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Friday, April 12th, 2013 
 
 
 
 
The Hon Julie Bishop, MP 
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
Canberra   ACT   2600 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Julie: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated March 6th, 2013 and for the note from Judy McEvoy, your 
Electorate Officer of the same date. 
 
I’m pleased that my report was of “much interest” to you and look forward to your contact 
again after Greg Hunt has responded to you. 
 
In the meantime, the attached copy of my reply to Greg Combet’s letter will be of interest to 
you in fulfilling your responsibility to protect taxpayer funds. Greg Combet’s department 
grossly misrepresents climate and science. That’s documented. 
 
I’d be pleased to meet with you to discuss my letter to Greg Combet. I can reveal the 
government’s vulnerability and ways to protect and secure the opposition’s position. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Roberts 
BE (Hons, QLD), MBA (Chicago) 
Fellow AICD, MAusIMM, MAME (USA), MAIM, MIMM (UK), Fellow ASQ (USA, Aust) 
 
Enclosures: Correspondence with Greg Combet and attachment thereto 


